
 

 

 

We can now update you on what will be happening with respect to lunches next term. 

 

For the first 7 school days we will be carrying on as we are now as the food had to be ordered in advance earlier this 
term. So your child’s current chosen option will continue for Thurs & Fri (2nd & 3rd Sept) and for the following week 
(6th- 10th Sept). Current options are as follows:- 

Option a – school dinner every day (hot meals Mon, Wed Fri & cold meals on Tues/Thurs) 

Option b – hot school dinner on Mon, Wed, Fri & home packed lunch on Tues & Thurs 

Option c – home packed lunch every day 

 

With effect from Monday 13th September, we plan to offer hot school dinners all week (subject to any further DfE 
guidance) so there will only be 2 options available from then on:- 

Option a – school dinners every day 

Option b – home packed lunch every day 

 

I am attaching the menu for next term (please remember that Weeks 1 & 2 will not have the hot options on Tues & 
Thurs) 

 

If currently your child has a school dinner all week nothing will change on Mon 13th September. 

If currently your child has a home packed lunch all week nothing will change on Mon 13th September. 

If currently your child has a school dinner 3 times per week they will change to school dinners all week from Mon 
13th September. 

 

If you wish your child to change at all from Mon 13th Sept from their current option please let me know before the 
end of this term. 

 

Can I also remind that If your child has any allergies of any kind and would like a school dinner, you need to register 
with HCL (Hertfordshire Catering Ltd) who will create a bespoke menu for your child, dependant on their allergies. 
Please go to their website and follow the instructions to register Allergies | Hertfordshire Catering Services 
(hcl.co.uk) 

 

 

Many thanks. 

All the best 

Susan, School Office 


